
Minutes of PTA meeting held on 11h January 2023

1. Apologies

Mr Thomas

Jody Sanderson

2. Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

3. Matters arising

There were no matters arising.

4. Treasurer’s Report

The balance in the bank is £2838.90

5. Past events

● Halloween Disco: A separate activity for Reception with possibly nursery is

to be planned for next time.

● Quiz night: Was popular, there needs to be a limit on team sizes next year.

Additional activities such as the 100 squares went down well.

● Christmas Fayre: Games and activities raised more than the rent from

Outside Stalls. These will be limited to 6 next time.

● Pizza wrapping: will be repeated. It made lots of work enjoyable and

completed quickly.

● Christmas Cards: Needs to be sooner in the term to give more time for

delivery and to qualify for a larger discount.

● Santa: Thanks to Santa who stepped in at short notice. The children enjoyed

the sessions. He may need an Elf to help next time. Children who haven’t

booked to see Santa need to be accommodated in a different way.

6. Future Events

● Cake Stall Friday 10th Feb: Parents are asked to bake cakes for the PTA to sell

● Bingo: Friday 24th Feb 6pm £3 per person

● Book Stall Thursday 2nd March: Bring a Book, Take a Book £1 donation in the

main school hall 15.30 -16.30pm

● Mother’s Day Scavenger Hunt: Friday 17th March £5 per family

15.30-17.30pm

● Easter Bunny Drive for Reception upwards will be held after school on

Friday 21st April.

● King Charles 3rd Coronation Celebration: Friday 5th May details to follow.



7. AOB

The PTA shed roof is leaking, the felt needs replacing.

Mrs Burgham to organise a Lampshade making event details to be arranged.

It was noted that the PTA may need to seek Charitable Status, this will be investigated.

A Donation to the PTA box is to be added to Parentmail.

Second hand Uniform is sold half termly and profits are donated to PTA funds.

PTA is looking into funding Branded High Viz Vests (60), School Team Vests and a Science Day for

Year 1 upwards. The expenditure for these is estimated to total. £1859

Date of next meeting Wednesday 22rd February at 8.30 am


